
Publicizing Children's Reports Exhibit 

 

Beginning with the fourth quarter of 2017 and continuing through the first quarter of 

2019, Licensee inadvertently ceased to publicize on air the existence and location of its 

Children’s Television Programming Reports. Licensee resumed on air announcements 

regarding the existence and location of these reports during the second quarter of 2019 

and continued to do so until the first quarter of 2020 when the Commission eliminated 

the publicity requirement. 


